
SILVER 

SUCCESS AT 

HOLY TRINITY.  

 
We are delighted to announce that we, Holy Trinity, have achieved the School Games INSERT 
LEVEL Mark Award for the 2018/19 academic year. 

 
The School Games Mark is a Government led award scheme launched in 
2012, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the development of 
competition across their school and into the community, and we are delighted to have been recognised for 
our success. 

 
Our sporting achievements this year include: 

-Participation of children in lunch and after school clubs such as netball and cross country/athletics  has 
increased from Autumn 2018 – Summer 2019 by 11% 
-Inclusion of Year 3 and 4 clubs has helped as well as more sporting fixtures for both girls and boys.  
-97 children participated in competitive matches since September 2018, 59 children participated in 2017/18 
(up by 38 children.) 
-We have taken part in and placed competitively in netball, football and athletics.  
-Both boys’ and girls’ football teams were able to play on a high quality 4G pitch.  
-Parental engagement has increased – refereeing and coaching at football matches.  
-We have had 1 child represent us at the London Youth Games.  
-We have had 1 child selected to represent the borough football team  
-21 children got chosen for the second round of British Diving testing. 3 of which got chosen for the 3rd 
round.) 
-We have attended 2 international competitions/stadiums – Wembley and The O2. A reward for children who 
had not lost golden time minutes per half term. 
 
With a total of 97 young people competing in local inter-school competitions this year, we are extremely proud 
of our pupils for their dedication to all aspects of school sport, including those young volunteers, leaders and 
officials who made our competitions possible. 
 
As part of our application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in the areas of participation 
competition, workforce and clubs, and we are pleased that the hard work of everyone 
at our school has been rewarded this year. 

 
A special thanks to: 
The teaching staff, coaches, parents and children! A big thanks also to Katie Miller and Tracey Milbourn of 
Sutton Schools Partnership.  

 

We look forward to applying once again in 2020! Going for Gold! 


